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Incorrect claim payment for LARC codes 
 

Background: Healthy Blue has identified an issue where claim payments for Long Acting Reversible 

Contraceptive (LARC) codes were not paying the correct rate. 

 

What does this mean to me?  
Providers do not need to take any action. The Healthy Blue system has been updated to reflect the correct rates. 

LARC claims affected by this issue will be automatically reprocessed before June 13, 2020. 

 

What if I need assistance? 
If you have questions about this communication or need assistance with any other item, contact your local 

Provider Relations representative or call Provider Services at 1-844-521-6942. 


